



## Our in-person events have started up again!

## WHAT TO EXPECT

We're committed to providing a safe environment. Our in-person events will follow government recommendations for health and safety and have been redesigned to create a sanitary and touchless environment that allows for physical distancing. Face masks will still be required until further notice.

To see our calendar of in-person events, visit the "Upcoming Programs" section of our website.

## Public Computers Update

Reservations are no longer required to use the computers. However, there are a limited number of computers available for public use. The computers in the Children's Area are opened, but they are reserved exclusively for children and parents with young children. Please see a staff member if you have any questions.

## **New Library Hours**

Effective Tuesday, July 6, 2021, the library's new hours are:

Monday - Thursday 9:00 a.m. - 8:00 p.m. Friday - Saturday 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Sunday - Closed



If you or anyone in your family are experiencing any COVID-19 symptoms, or have tested positive for COVID-19, please refrain from coming into the library.